
City of Hollywood 

Cross-Connection Control Program 
PO Box 246 
Worth, IL 60482 

 
 
ABC Grocery 
1104 Grove St 
Attn: John Smith 
Hollywood, FL 12345 Your Customer Confirmation Number: 

0A00-A0AA 
October 27, 2015                      Use this # to see when your reports have 

been submitted at www.bsionlinetracking.com 

 
RE: Backflow Assembly Test Due at 123 Main Street, Hollywood, FL  

 
Dear Water Customer, 
 

The State of Florida requires that backflow prevention assemblies be installed on all hazardous cross-
connections in an effort to keep our water supply safe. These assemblies must be tested and certified every 
year to ensure that they are working properly. The City of Hollywood has partnered with BSI Online to assist 
in administering the backflow program in your community. Our records show the following backflow 
assembly(s) at your property, which are due to be tested by November 27, 2015. 
 
 

Size Manufacturer Model Serial Number Hazard Location 

1” Febco 860 H07692 Irrigation NE corner 

 

You are responsible for hiring a licensed backflow tester to perform the annual test and certification of the 
backflow assembly(s) listed above (BSI does not test backflow assemblies). Please provide the CCN listed in 
the top right corner of this letter to your backflow tester, as they will need this number to properly file your 
backflow test reports via BSI Online. You may also use this CCN at www.bsionlinetracking.com to verify when 
your backflow test has been filed, locate a list of testers in your area, or to simply learn more about backflow. 
Please contact BSI via e-mail (bsionline@backflow.com) or phone (800-414-4990) if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your cooperation and for helping to protect our water resources. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Walsh, Vice President  
Agent for the City of Hollywood 
 

For your convenience, your last testing company of  
record (if available) is listed below: 

John’s Plumbing 

(954)555-4568 

http://www.bsionlinetracking.com/

